
 

        
 

 
  

Change of name to WEB Travel Group Limited. 
19 September 2024  

 
Webjet Limited (Company) (ASX: WEB) advises that the Company's change of name from Webjet Limited to WEB 
Travel Group Limited has been recorded by the Australian Securities and Investments Commission. This follows 
shareholder approval at the extraordinary general meeting held on 17 September 2024. 
 
The effective date for the change of company name on the ASX will be 2 October 2024. The Company's ticker code will 
remain 'WEB'. 
 
Authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 

Investors 

John Guscic   Tony Ristevski   Carolyn Mole 

Managing Director   Chief Financial Officer   Investor Relations  

+61 3 9828 9754    +61 3 9828 9592    carolyn.mole@webjetlimited.com 
 

Media 

James Strong 

j.strong@morrowsodali.com 

+61 448 881 174 
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